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Our school is a single form entry, including a nursery class, on the edge of Preston near junction 32 of the M6. Classes are full and we have 2 acres of outdoor space which can be seen well in the virtual tour on our website above. 

We are proud of the standards children achieve and have a good number of teaching assistants who are either class based or work on maths and English with groups and individuals to make sure children reach their potential. Subject development across the curriculum and the role of subject leaders is something we have been concentrating on in recent years. 

The post arises from the class teaching duties that our recently promoted Deputy Headteacher leaves behind and their role in leading mathematics which is now a focus in fulfilling this role. We are looking for someone who either has potential or existing ability to take on additional responsibility and to continue the legacy of outstanding achievement in this area. To cater for either outcome the post is advertised with a possible TLR2.1.
Visits to school can be arranged at the end of the day by email to head@st-peterscofe.lancs.sch.uk
Please note that our Easter close period is from 2nd April and we reopen on 12th April. Closing date for applications is Wednesday 14th April. We look forward to receiving your application. 

Yours sincerely
David Merritt

Headteacher
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